
 

 

 

for the Blythe (09-AFC-6) and Palen (09-AFC-7) Solar 

s needed. All interested agencies and members 
f the public are invited to participate.  

The workshop will be continued on: 

Starting at 10:30 am 

Call-in Number (toll free): 888-469-2092  (pass code: 33362) 

r by phone at 

 

Notice of Staff Workshop Continuation 

Power Projects 
 

Pursuant to title 20, California Code of Regulations, section 1710(f), the workshop held 
on April 28 and 29, 2010 for the Blythe Solar Power Project and the Palen Solar Power 
Project has been continued to discuss issues related to the analysis of Soil and Water. 
Other subjects may also be discussed a
o
 

 
Friday, May 7, 2010 

 

 
 
If you desire information about participating in the Energy Commission’s review of the 
proposed projects, please contact the Energy Commission’s Public Advise
(916) 654-4701 or toll free in California at (800) 822-6228, or by email at  
publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us. Technical or project schedule questions should be 
directed to Alan Solomon, Energy Commission Project Manager, at (916) 653-8236, or by 
email at asolomon@energy.state.ca.us. News media inquiries should be directed to (916) 

54-4989, or by email at mediaoffice@energy.state.ca.us6 .  

ate:     May 3, 2010    
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